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	Requests County Auditor to complete a special study on the Voluntary Separation Program by July 1, 2020.
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AMENDMENT TO STRIKING AMENDMENT S1 2017-0373, VERSION 1
On page 5, after line 93 insert:
	"SECTION 3.  A. In accordance with K.C.C. 2.20.040, the auditor is requested to perform a special study on the effectiveness of the voluntary separation program and to include in its work plan to transmit the special study by July 1, 2020, to the council in accordance with subsection B. of this section.  The special study should include, but not limited to, a review of:
	  1.  Whether an application appeal process for nonrepresented employees is needed;
	  2.  The number of positions that were reclassified to a higher wage rate after the incumbent employee separated from the county; and
	  3.  The voluntary separation program's denial rates among employees who are white and employees who are people of color.
	B.  The special study shall be filed in the form of a paper original and an electronic copy with the clerk of the council, who shall retain the original and provide an electronic copy to all councilmembers and the lead staff of the government accountability and oversight and the budget and fiscal management committees, or their successors."
Renumber the remaining sections consecutively and correct any internal references accordingly.
[bookmark: _GoBack]EFFECT:  The amendment would request the county auditor to complete a review by July 1, 2020 of the voluntary separation program on whether an applicant appeal process for non-represented employees is needed, the number of positions that were reclassified to higher wage rates and the denial rates among employees who are White and employees who are People of Color.
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